
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE LETTER OF INTENT  

 

Date: 8 October 2013 

To, 

The Head of Branch  

UNEP Chemicals Branch DTIE  

11-13, chemin des Anémones  

CH-1219 Châtelaine - Geneva, Switzerland  

 

Subject : Request  to be considered as partner to the UNEP Global Mercury Partnership. 

 

Dear sir/ madam, 

My organization Young Naturalist Network endorses the goals and objectives of the UNEP Global 

Mercury Partnership and wishes to be considered a partner of the GMP. 

 

The contributions that we would like to make in ways of technical, developing tools, status report, 

scientific research & survey, policy making, project planning & implementation and public awareness 

of main six areas of the Global Mercury Partnership are described in below:  

 

a) Mercury cell chlor alkali production. 

b) Mercury in products. 

c) Mercury releases from coal combustion. 

d) Mercury waste management 

e) Mercury supply and storage mercury supply and storage 

f) Mercury releases from the cement industry 

 

We strongly believe to achieve the overall goal of the UNEP Global Mercury Partnership is to protect 

human health and the global environment from the release of mercury and its compounds by 

minimizing and, where feasible, ultimately eliminating global, anthropogenic mercury releases to air, 

water and land. 

 

We understand that this letter of intent is not legally binding and that a copy of this letter of 

commitment, copy of letter of recognition to YNN as Partner to Global Mercury Partnership (GMP) 

and the name of Young Naturalist Network will be publicly listed on the UNEP Chemicals Branch 

web site. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr. AMIT DUTTA 

General Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

  

预览已结束，完整报告链接和二维码如下：
https://www.yunbaogao.cn/report/index/report?reportId=5_15035


